Carla Hoekzema

From: Shannon Wisner <shannon.c.wisner@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 7:57 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NE 170th Rezone Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello-

| wanted to send a quick note to express my continued opposition to this rezone, as a neighbor down the street on
170th. As actual neighbors in the area, my family does not want a permanent rezone creeping into our residential street.
We would like to keep good businesses in shoreline but they should follow zoning rules and find proper locations to
operate their businesses. If shoreline does not have enough business-zoned property then that should be addressed in
an overall plan for the city.

Thank you,
Shannon Wisner



